Tokyo International BarShow 2021 is Cancelled

We are always grateful for the immense support shown the activities of the Cocktail Culture Foundation
and in putting on the Tokyo International BarShow. All parties involved pour themselves into bringing this
fantastic event to life each and every year.

That is why it is with deep regret that, in light of the current situation surrounding the novel coronavirus,
we have decided to cancel the 2021 Tokyo International BarShow. We apologize for any inconvenience
this may cause you.

All of us here will continue to work together as one to make the next TIBS event a success and ask for
your support and cooperation until such time.

Kishi Hisashi, Chairman
Cocktail Culture Foundation



